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 NOTICE FOR SCHOOL UNIFORM 

 
30th JUNE 2024 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please note, there is a change in the Physical Education uniform for the academic 
year 2024-2025. All students are required to wear the new PE uniform and the 
old uniform will not be allowed. 
The new PE uniform will be available for sale from August 2024. 
 
Uniform Sale  
 • The sale of Uniform will commence in the school from the 21st of  August 2024. 
 • Timing: 8:30 a.m. to 2.30 p.m. from Monday to Thursday. 
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